
Suspicious Invitation reported on Campus 
June 12, 2013  

 

To Students of the College of Arts and Sciences  

 

College of Arts and Sciences 

 

◆Suspicious Invitation ◆ 

 

There have been a number of reported incidents of invitation by a suspicious organization 

hiding their identity, taking place around lunch time on Wednesday, June 12 around Komaba 

Communication Plaza, Gingko Avenue, and in Building No. 1.  

 

Please take note of the following precautions and stay alert:  

(1) Do not easily take part in gatherings/activities off-campus.  

(2) When approaching students, cult groups may be hiding their true purposes (e.g. religious 

activities), so check the name of the organization and the position of the person inviting you.        

(3) Do not provide personal information such as your mobile phone number or email address.  

 

Should you ever notice anything suspicious at all, please report to the university.  

 

◆Emergency Contact◆ 

 

If you have been approached by a suspicious organization or see a suspicious person, or in 

case of an emergency, please inform the university at once:  

 

<Weekdays> Student Support Division (Administration Building, 1st Floor, Counter No. 8)  

Tel: 03-5454-6074 

 

<Night time and Holidays> Gatehouse (Main Gate)  

Tel: 03-5454-6666 

 
 


